
***TURN IN PERMISSION SLIP ONLINE NO LATER THAN FRI, JUNE 7th*** 

 
 
 
 
 

May, 2024 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
As is customary for students entering the Advanced Placement English Language and Composition course at Bay 
Shore High School, next year's entrants are to complete a summer reading and writing assignment. It is my belief 
that, while the summer is a time for relaxation and a ‘recharging of batteries,’ it is essential to encourage students to 
maintain an essential link to language and literature. Assessing the fruits of this project will also allow me, as an 
educator, to better anticipate the abilities and personalities of my incoming students. 
 
Though this project is mandatory, the specifics of the assignment involve choice. As students, you may choose from 
a wide variety of titles; all of the works are by authors exemplifying linguistic mastery, but cover a diverse range of 
styles, backgrounds, and topics. These titles are listed on the next page.  I have a copy of each book in room 321 if you’d 
like to take a look at them to help inform your decision. 
 
The summer assignment must be ready to be turned in on Google Classroom before the first day of school and will 
count as a major grade for the 1st marking period of the 2024-25 academic year. This work will also set the tone for 








